
 
 

Jurupa Unified School District 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing by the Governing Board of the Jurupa Unified School District will 

be held prior to the adoption of the 2024-25 budget and local control 

accountability plan (LCAP). Such hearing will be held at Jurupa Unified School 

District Board Room   on June 10, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.   The 2024-25 proposed 

budget and LCAP will be available for public inspection between June 5, 2024 

and June 7, 2024     

 
at the following location(s): 

JURUPA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT, BUSINESS SERVICES 

DEPARTMENT, 4850 PEDLEY ROAD, JURUPA VALLEY, CA 92509 

 
 

Signed: 
 

___________________________________________________________ 
District Superintendent or Designee 

 
 

*(Typed Name Jackie Benson ) 
 

*Attention Publisher:  This information is for spelling clarification only and  
   should not be a part of the legal publication 
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